Janey Feher P O Box 805 Lynch, KY 40855-0805

November 5, 2023

Dear Auxiliary Brothers and Sisters,

I just wanted to take this opportunity to thank you for the warm welcome you gave my representative, Annie O'Connor, at your conference meeting in November. I truly appreciated the kindnesses shown her while she was there. Since I didn't get to attend the Southern Conference, I hope you come up to me at the National Convention in Louisville and say hello. I will also have my brochures there if you didn't get one.

I hope that you heard my love for this organization in Annie's voice when she spoke to you. I love the workings of the Auxiliary on all levels. I believe that the combination of all the things I have done will be a great way to go through the chairs as I seek the 1^{st} of those with National Guard.

I will not say that I know everything there is to know. I don't think anyone can say that. But I am like a sponge - I love to soak in everything I can as I know it will help my Auxiliary brothers and sisters and our active military and their families.

I want you to know that if elected, I will promise to do my best and work hard for this organization. I will be there to help open new doors and charter new waters as we continue. I want to hear from you as I feel we will be on this journey together. I know that you and I can continue to make this organization very important to our Veterans as we continue our mission.

Once again, thank you for all you do for our Veterans and their families. I hope that you will consider me, Kentucky's Janey Feher, when you decide to cast your vote at the National Convention in July. I know that I will be humbled to be elected to the High Office of National Guard and promise that I will do everything I can to make you proud.

Thank you for your consideration and thank you most of all for continuing your service to our Veterans and their families.

Janey Feher,

Janua Teher

Kentucky's Candidate for the High Office of National Guard

Growing up, I was always around the VFW as my Dad was involved as long as I can remember. As a lifetime member of the VFW Auxiliary 7387 Oliver Hazard Perry Bell County Memorial, I believe our Veterans and their families need our support and love.

As a teacher of 32 years, teaching patriotism in our schools has always been important to me as I feel children can help spread the importance of respecting the flag and our patriotic values.

I will always continue to be a spokesperson and promote this great organization to others. It is a privilege to listen to ideas from others, support our phenomenal programs, and inspire others to participate and be part of our great organization.

We are strong and need more members to be stronger. I know that each of you will join me in the continuation of promoting our programs and love for Veterans and their families as we ask others to join us.



I joined under the eligibility of my Dad, Al Feher, a World War II Veteran and Past Department Commander. He was a huge influence in my life and installed me as Department President. During my year as President he traveled everywhere with me and became known as "Daddy Al" to everyone.

UNWAVERING SUPPORT



FOR UNCOMMON HEROES®

Unwavering Support



FOR UNCOMMON HEROES®

The Veterans of Foreign
Wars Auxiliary
Department of Kentucky
Proudly Presents



Janey Feher
For the High Office of
National Guard at the
2024 National Convention
Louisville, Kentucky

AUXILIARY

President: 2009 - 2010

Outstanding President: 2009 - 2010

Secretary: 2014 - 2015; 2016 - 2023

Treasurer: 2011 - 2015; 2016 - 2023

Outstanding Treasurer: 2013 - 2014; 2022 - 2023

CHAIRMANSHIPS

Voice of Democracy/Patriot Pen Americanism, Scholarships, Youth Activities,

President: 2006 - 2007

Sr. Vice President: 2023 - 2024 Secretary: 2016 - 2018; 2021 - 2022

Treasurer: 2011 - 2022

DISTRICT

Trustee: 2022 - 2024

DEPARTMENT

President: 2012 - 2013

Outstanding Runner-Up President: 2012 - 2013

Audit Chairman: 2013 - 2014

Secretary: 2015 - 2023

Chief of Staff: 2018 - 2023

Historian: 2005 - 2006

Audit Chairman: 2013 - 2014

Soloist: 2015 - 2023

Musician: 2018 - 2023

Chairmanships:

Hospital, Youth Activities, Scholarships,

Voice of Democracy/Patriot Pen

CONFERENCE SOUTHERN

Asst. Secretary: 2021 - 2023 Secretary: 2018 - 2019 Treasurer: 2013 - 2016

Soloist: 2022 - 2023

NATIONAL

Southern Conference Americanism Chairman National Certified Recruiter Trainer 7th District Council Member 2014 - 2015 2016 - 2018 2017 - 2019



Proudly presents our Endorsed Candidate

Janey Feher For the High Office of **National Guard** 2024-2025

officers of the Department of Kentucky, ask for It is with great pride that we, the members and your consideration and support by voting for our candidate.



